
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 September 2023 
 
RE:  – Year 7 Settling in Evening  
         
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the transition to Birches Head Academy we would like to invite you to our Year 7 Settling 
in Evening, which is being held on Thursday 14th September to discuss how proud we are of the 
pupil’s and to explain the ‘Birches Head Way’, how we operate and how we have a consistent culture 
of high expectations. The first presentation will begin at 6pm in the main hall and the second 
presentation will begin at 6.45pm in the main hall.   You will have the opportunity to attend one of 
the presentations followed by the option to meet with and speak to the following key colleagues from 
across the academy:  
 
• Y7 Head of Learning  
• Y7 Learning Coach 
• Admin Team 
• SEND Team 
• Senior Leaders  
 
This is a highly valued part of the academy calendar, which gives you the opportunity to meet with 
your child’s form tutor to gain an overview of how your child has adjusted to secondary school. 
 
Parental involvement is vital to supporting your child’s academic career, so that we work in 
partnership to review progress and actions to ensure that all students achieve great things by the 
time they leave Birches Head Academy and are ready to go on to make well informed choices about 
their future.  
 
If you have any concerns about not being able to attend, please contact us using the email address 
info@bircheshead.org.uk or 01782 233595 to discuss this further.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs M Owen  
Assistant Principal  
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